PS334/22-23
Message from Miss Pegden
Good afternoon,

We are writing to you to share our updated transition day plans. Owing to the strike action by
the NEU we have to run a reduced programme for Y6 children.

The plan for Transition Day on Wednesday the 5th of July will be as follows:

- Arrive between 9:15 - 9:30, both front and back gate will be open.

- Please can students wear their primary school PE kit due to the nature of activities for the
day.

- Students will need a water bottle and packed lunch (there will be no access to the canteen)
as well as a pencil case.

- Pick up time will be 1:30pm from both the front and back gate.

- All students will be dismissed at the end of the day unless you specifically request
otherwise.

If your child requires medication during the school day this needs to be handed in to a
member of staff on the front gate only, in a named bag. Please collect this from the same
place at the end of the day.

Due to this being a strike day we will not be aware of how many of the actual Year 7 group
tutors will be in, however the day will be fully supported by pastoral staff and the headship

team.

The parents evening scheduled for the 5th of July will be postponed and further information
about this event will follow.

| have updated_the uniform price list from Ricara on the school website

Kind regards,
Naomi Pegden


https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/school-uniform/

